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Dear L-4 Alumnus, 

          Closing out the year I wish to thank everyone who contributed to our association in 2014.  Your 

financial support by payment of annual dues or a monetary gift is most appreciated.  The L-4AA is 

committed to reuniting its members and to reactivating a collegiate company (L-4) at NC State.  Your 

support counts. 

          This past October’s biennial reunion was a well-planned and executed event.  By many accounts it 

was a most enjoyable evening of reconnecting and story-telling.  I heard it said by The Pershing Rifles 

Group Chairman Bill Wagner (Q-8) that L-4AA is a model for other alumni associations to follow. 

         A few final items of note: 

 L-4AA has hosted a FB page for a couple of years, yet only a handful of alumni used it.  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pershing-Rifles-Co-L-4-NC-State-

University/266195726750629.  You’re encouraged to click the Like button, hang your old & new 

photographs, and post comments. 

 For those desiring to send an end-of-year tax deductible gift, mail your check payable to L-4AA 

to Butch Ramsey, 118 Reed Creek Road, Martinez, GA  30907-1646.  Any amount is appreciated.  

 The PR National Convention or PRNATCON is again being conducted in Richmond, VA.  Mark 

your calendar for March 12-15, 2015.  You can also visit the 2015 PRNATCON Website 

at www.PRNATCON.com. 

          In closing, and speaking for the L-4AA Board of Directors, Merry Christmas everyone and a Happy 

New Year to all. 

         Fraternally, 

   Joe 

 

          Joe Harris, 1968 

 Director of Administration 
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